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From the Mayor’s Desk 
Dear Marseilles Residents, 

We have said goodbye to 2021 and I am looking forward to 2022.  As I do 

every year I have been reflecting on this past year and the one before it. I 

see that some of the challenges from these years, disappointingly will 

continue into the new year. But my focus always lands on the progress we 

have made despite these challenges and the strong community we have 

maintained. A very generous community that has made possible a great 

many things by supporting events, organizations, and programs. 

One thing I realized this year is that life is all about answering the calls. We 

get called upon in all areas of our lives. Some of those calls we answer 

alone, but many we answer as part of a team.  The team may consist of 

family, coworkers, friends, and/or your community. I’m always inspired by 

our community and will continue to remain focused on our future.  2022 

will bring the completion of current projects such as the realignment of 

Broadway and Commercial Streets along with the I-80 water and sewer 

extension. We have applied for a grant to assist in the beautification and 

rehabilitation of Main Street as well as a 2nd round of the Housing 

Rehabilitation Grants. We asked for letter of supports, and you answered 

the call. Another example of our great community.  I am honored to serve 

as your mayor.  I’m honored to serve in law enforcement and as Deputy 

Chief of our fire department. I’m grateful for family and friends. I’m 

confident that we will continue to work together.  

Continue to celebrate together. I wish us a healthy, happy, and safe new 

year.  Mayor Jim Hollenbeck 

Positive Results 

 
Marseilles Rotary  

Members are conducting 
their annual fund drive 
for the Marseilles 
Nursing Service. 
Donations may be left at 
City Hall or mailed to the 
Marseilles Nursing 
Service 227 Main Street 
Marseilles, IL. 61341 

What’s Ahead 

 

THE COUNCIL CORNER 
Mayor 

Jim Hollenbeck 

Commissioners 

Bobby Kaminski, Gary Lewey, Nate Schaefer, Jim Buckingham 

City Clerk Lesley Hart,          Deputy City Clerk Catherine Strottner,            Treasurer Cheryl Gray 



January 2022 

  2 

 

 


